
CANON-MCMILLAN YOUTH GIRLS SOFTBALL ASSOCIATION 

Meeting Minutes 

 

 

Meeting Details:  

Date/Time:  Sunday, May 15, 2022    6:00 pm 

Venue Town Park  

Board Attendees Dave Marple 

Brandon Cady 

Lucy Gaydos 

Kris Nodianos 

Eric Gaydos 

Megan Warick 

Dana Marple 

Steve Yakubik 

Greg Rendine 

Absent Members Randy Eagan 

Other Attendees  

Call to Order:  

President Report:   Dave Marple   

●​ All-Stars- Looking to form teams for 8U, 10U and 12U.  Players will be eligible for the age 

group that they played with during the regular season. An email will be sent to gauge interest 

and teams will be built (with possible try-outs) as determined by responses. There will be 

one team per age group that will participate in 3-4 tournaments including a CMYGSA-hosted 

tournament.  Cost per player TBD, but possibly around $100.00.  CMYGSA will pay for one 

away tournament per team.  Jerseys will need to be ordered. 

 

●​ CMYGSA will participate in the Fourth of July Parade.  

 

●​ Light Up Night is tentatively scheduled for  Friday, May 27th.  The plan is to offer additional 

concession options, have a kickball or wiffle ball game available for kids to play on New Field 

and there will be a 10U CM vs. CM game on Loutsion under the lights.  Light Up Night will 

be open to the membership and community.  

 

Vice President Report: Brandon Cady 

●​ Will get dugout quotes for New Field to possibly proceed with that project 

 

●​ Fanatic Impressions will reopen the spirit wear fundraiser link for anyone interested.  

 

●​ Hold a small field clean-up day at Lawrence Field.  Lawrence is not in good condition.  

Up to 5 spots will be available for satisfying 2 hours of volunteer time.  



​  

Treasurer Report: Randy Eagan 

●​ Review of current Financial Statement. A detailed statement was sent via email.  

Approximately $5,000 net profit from the golf outing fundraiser.  

 

Secretary Report: Lucy Gaydos 

●​ Nothing additional to report 

 

Vice President Fast Pitch Report: Kris Nodianos 

●​ Looking for a tractor for Galbraith field that can be stored in the new storage area to 

make the upkeep of the field easier.  

  

Vice President Slow Pitch Report: Greg Rendine 

●​ 6U and 8U call up lists have been sent to coaches.  

  

Equipment Manager Report: Eric Gaydos 

●​ Pro Turf indicated that New Field does not need a crown, but specific areas of that field 

need to be addressed.  Jeremy (Pro Turf) will complete work on New Field in the first half 

of June, he is several weeks behind schedule due to weather.  Also, asked him to provide 

a quote to resurface Galbraith.  

 

Director of Player Development: Steve Yakubik 

●​ Contacting CM coach Michelle Moeller to facilitate a partnership for summer camps and 

workouts.  

 

●​ A lock in the women’s restroom needs to be repaired.  

​  

Concession Stand Managers Report: Dana Marple/Megan Warick 

●​ The concession stand needs a bigger ice maker, looking at options.  

●​ The large brown trash cans need bigger bags or need to be removed.  

●​ CM Football asked CMYGSA to share their fundraiser for multi-sport yard signs.  

 

Other Business: 

 

Action Plan: 

Action Assigned To Due Date Status 

Send an email about All-Stars to gauge 

interest. 

Dave 5/15/22  

 

Fill out and send the Fourth of July Parade 

form to the parade organizer.  

Lucy    

 



 


